
 

 
 

 
Ref. 007 

Benidorm, 4th May 2011 

Dear members,  

It is a great pleasure for me to invite you all to the FIRST 

INTERNATIONAL TAEKWON-DO FEDERATION CONVENTION to be 

held in Benidorm 6th – 12th September 2011.  

 

This convention will be an excellent opportunity to meet Masters and 

Grand Masters as well as to improve and share knowledge of Taekwon-

Do through the workshops and IIC. We expect you to attend this 

Convention; together we will work for the development of Taekwon-Do 

ITF.  

 

 

 

Chairman of the Organising Committee  

Paco Ferrando Ferrando 

info@taekwondo-itf-spain.com 

www.tkd-itf.org  


